
CALL FOR PAPERS TO THE 

 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE COLLOQUIUM BALTICUM 
 

We have had the pleasure to listen to a great number of interesting papers at the meetings of 

the Colloquium Balticum, and it has often been said that a joint publication is a desideratum 

to make these contributions wider known in the res publica litterarum and to put our network, 

the Colloquium Balticum, on the scholarly map. The plans for a conference volume have now 

matured, and we are happy to report that Georg Olms Verlag has proved itself positive to 

publish our volumes.  

 

The papers read at our meetings can roughly be divided into two main groups, those on Greek 

and Roman antiquity and those on the reception of the antiquity (in a broad sense) in the 

Baltic region. The first volume will be devoted to the reception of antiquity in the Baltic 

region.  

 

We are thus happy to invite you to submit articles for publication in the first conference 

volume, the main themes of which will be: 

 

 I Neo-Latin literature (poetry, prose, incl. dissertations) 

 II Casualia (Greek and Latin occasional poetry or prose) 

 III Translation studies 

 IV The classical tradition 

 V The history of classical scholarship 

 VI The emancipatory function of the Classics  

 

 It is not required that the papers have actually been read at the Colloquium Balticum, but the 

papers have to treat subjects that conform with the main themes as listed above.  

 

The papers will be peer-reviewed. The acceptance of the abstract is no guarantee that the 

paper will be accepted for publication. 

 

Deadlines: 

Submission of abstracts    Not later than February 4th 

Submission of papers Not later than August 15th 

Release party in Marburg November 7th 

 

Please note that the schedule is tight, and early submissions both of abstracts and papers are 

most welcome.  

 

Length of articles: 20, 000–40, 000 characters (incl. spaces). 

 

Languages: English or German. Please note that papers written by non-native speakers have 

to be revised linguistically by native speakers. The author is responsible for this.  

 

Illustrations are most welcome. Please indicate in the abstract what pictures are desired. 

 

A guide for contributors is being prepared. 

 



Editorial committee: Gregor Vogt-Spira, Arne Jönsson, Vita Paparinska, Nijole 

Juchneviciene, Kristi Viiding 

 

Editors of volume I and II: Arne Jönsson and Gregor Vogt-Spira 

 

Abstracts and papers are to be sent to Gregor Vogt-Spira (vogtspira@staff.uni-marburg.de) 

and Arne Jönsson (Arne.Jonsson@klass.lu.se).  

 

Looking forward to hearing from you 

 

Gregor Vogt-Spira  Arne Jönsson 

mailto:Arne.Jonsson@klass.lu.se

